ATTENTION GRUNDY COUNTY RURAL LANDOWNERS
SIGN UrP Now FOR DUST CONTROL SERVICE

The Grundy County Engineer’s Office will allow private contractors to apply dust control within
the county. Neither Grundy County nor the Grundy County Board of Supervisors assumes any
responsibility for this service.

The cost of this service will vary slightly between contractors. Please see the Grundy County
website for the list of contractors to request pricing details and to complete the transaction.

Self-applicators will be required to submit a permit with the county. The permits are available
from the Grundy County Engineer’s Office at 22580 M Avenue, Grundy Center. There is no fee
for the permit.

Should grading or blading of any dust control treated roadway become necessary, by
the opinion of the County, due to unsafe roadway surface or weather-related
conditions, such grading or blading will be done by the County without notice and no
refund of application costs or retreatment of surface will be made.

The signup deadline for this service is Friday, April 18". No late sign-ups will be allowed.

Notice to Applicators of Used Motor Oil

EPA has ruled that used motor oil is no longer permitted on county roads as a
dust suppressant. Anyone who applies used motor oil on county roads is in
violation of state and federal environmental regulations.

*PLEASE NOTE*:

Please stop by the Grundy County Engineer’s Office at any time to pick up flags which
will be located outside our office near the front door in a white PVC tube for your
convenience. Please mark the start and end location of where you would like the
application of dust control. If no flags are posted, the contractor will automatically
center the application along your property.



